
 

 

Announcements 

Monday, May 5, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  
  

 

Warhawks, as the weather is getting nicer, we want to remind you that Arrowhead does NOT 

allow students to leave classes early or leave District property for lunch.  Students that are 

leaving school midday, leaving school early, or holding doors open for kids returning to school 

may result in you serving a Saturday detention.  To avoid needing to come in at 7:00 AM on a 

Saturday, please practice safe behaviors such as staying in classes until the bell dismisses 

you.   

 

Warhawks, please remember to walk out of the building during dismissal.  Students that are 

running or engaging in unsafe behaviors during dismissal times will have consequences by 

administration.   

 

Tomorrow's announcements will be made later in the day due to AP testing at South 
Campus. If you know you'll be leaving early, please stop by the office during a passing 
period to pick up your pass in advance. 
 

You MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes MAY NOT be shared 

by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new hall passes for 

your classroom. 

 

Look up and see the stars. May 8th, 9th, and 10th, step back in time to see Arrowhead Drama’s 
production of To See the Stars by Cynthia Mercati — a powerful play about teenage girls 
fighting for justice in the garment industry of 1909.  It’s drama, it’s history, it’s girl power! Tickets 
are on sale through the Arrowhead website or at the door.  
 

Model UN has a meeting today at South campus, room 411. From 2:45-5:00 

 

Have a Marvelous Monday!! 


